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   CALENDAR 
Friday 22nd March 20, 2019 - OUT OF UNIFORM DAY 

-        Ride 2 School Day (see Compass) 
Wednesday 27th March - Lunch For Everyone- Fettuccine Carbonara  
Saturday 23rd March  - Tootgarook Market 1A & 1JL rostered 
Friday 5th April   - Last Day Term One – 2.30pm dismissal 

   Tuesday 23rd April  - First Day Term Two  
   Thursday 25th April  - ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Photo Day – Tuesday April 30th 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 Every year, Victorian Government schools are permitted to designate 
four pupil free days in order to undertake professional learning for 
teachers. As students are not to attend school on these days, we aim 

to provide families with plenty of advance notice so that alternative care arrangements can be made 
on these days. The remaining two staff training days for this year will be held on; Friday 
7th June and Monday 4th November. 
 

School Council on Monday have 

developed an incentive program for 

parents on a trial basis until June 

2019. 

Parents have an opportunity to reduce their booklist cost by 

10% if they volunteer at the market for one hour or more. This 

SATURDAY 23rd MARCH 2019 grades 1A AND 1JL are 

rostered on and have the opportunity to be the first grades to 

take advantage of this program. Thank you to Renee and Deklan 

Noble and Kelly Butler for your offers of help however we are 

in urgent need of helpers not only this month but at each market – funds from the market 

go to improve your child’s education via the purchase of I Pads, Sporting Equipment and 

classroom supplies. Please let the office know if you are able to help this Saturday for an 

hour or so.  

This Friday 22nd March is OUT OF UNIFORM DAY  

 Please bring an Easter Item for our Easter Raffle 

Raffle tickets were sent home this week to each family! 

Please return by Thursday 4th April – tickets 50c or $5.00 per book 

of 10.  

  

Staff Training Days 
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Children have the opportunity to participate in the Athletics Sporting School Program on the 
following dates. Please call at the office to sign a permission note for your child to attend.  

- Tuesday 26th  March – 3.45-4.45pm 
- Thursday 28th  March- 3.45-4.45pm 
- Tuesday 2nd April – 3.45-4.45pm 
- Thursday 4th April- 3.45-4.45pm 

================================================== 

Lunch For Everyone         - Wednesday 27th March 
FETTUCCINE CARBONARA 

order forms were sent home today and need to be returned  
By 9.15am Tuesday 26th March ‘19. 

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 
 
 

 

Tootgarook Primary School will be participating in the Ride 2 School day. 
To help students participate in this program there will be a group of students 

and teachers riding/scooting/skating to school together tomorrow. 
When:   Friday 22nd March          Time:   Meet at 8:20am  
Where: Truemans’ Road playground (next to the netball courts)  
Please ensure students have a helmet and a working bike/skate 

board/scooter.    Thanks 
 
 
 

Monday 1st – Wednesday 3rd April  

Is fast approaching with medicals and itineraries being sent home to students this week – please 
return all required paperwork to school asap and finalize payments as required – we look forward to 

reports from students on places they’ve visited.  
 
 

PARENTS ASSISTING ON SCHOOL CAMPS  
Thank you to the many parents who had recently expressed interest in attending the 
Years 5 & 6 Urban Camp. We are always so very grateful for the overwhelming offers 
of support for our major schools events.  
In selecting the parents to attend, please be assured that this is given considerable 
consideration by teachers in consultation with the school’s leadership team. 
Preference will be given to parents who may not have had the opportunity to attend 
previous camps, in order to ensure that this opportunity is one that is shared 
amongst all parents in our school community.  
Camps are organised on a student/adult ratio of one adult to every ten students. For the remaining 
camps this year we look forward to parents assisting the educational experience for all students. 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


